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NOVEMBER 2010 NEWSLETTER 
DATES FOR NOVEMBER 
Monday 1  Closing date for  
   Secondary School 
   preference forms 
Wednesday 3 Year 6 - Heights & Weights  
Thursday 4  10.00a.m. Yr.1 Mass - Church 
Friday 5  Year 5 Synagogue Birmingham 
   1.30p.m. Reception & Yr. 6  
   Thimblemill Library - Story  
   Teller 
   2.15p.m. Yrs. 1 & 2 Thimblemill 
   Library -  Story Teller 
Monday 8-12 Book Fair Week 
Thursday 11 Year 3 - Inspire Workshop 
   Year 4 Heritage Centre  
   Smethwick - to lay a poppy  
   wreath at Remembrance Service 
Saturday 13 5.00p.m. Year 3 Presentation 
   Mass 
Monday 15-19    ‘Anti Bullying’ week 
Thursday 18 Year 6 - Inspire Workshop  
Friday 19  Children in Need Day 
   ‘Dress in a single colour’ 
   9.15-10.15 Indoor Athletics  
   Yrs. 5 and 6 
Saturday  5.00p.m. Year 6 Mass - Church 
Wednesday 24 Year 1 - Music workshop 
   6.30p.m. Year 3 Sacrament of 
   Reconciliation 
Friday 26  6.00-8.00 p.m. Craft Fayre 
DATES FOR DECEMBER 
Wednesday 1 Whole school performance of 
   ‘Cinderella’ - details to follow 
Thursday 2  Year 4 Inspire Workshop 
Friday 3  7.30-10.00 p.m. Disco 
   ‘Cowboys and Cowgirls 
Saturday 4  5.00p.m. Year 4 Mass - Church 
Monday 6-10 ‘I can do it’ week 
Thursday 9  Foundation Stage - Snow Dome 
   3.40-5.00 p.m. Friend’s of 
   St Gregory’s -  Santa’s grotto 
   and cake sale    
   7.00 p.m. Year 6 Confirmation 
Friday 10  2.00p.m. Advent Service 

HARVEST 
Thank you for your contributions to our Harvest. 
Each small act of kindness that you made enabled us 
to send an enormous amount of food and  
clothing to the Fireside Centre for the Homeless in 
Birmingham. 

I __________________________________ the parents of _______________________________________ 
 

have received the November 2010 Newsletter 
 
The answer to the quiz question is: __________________________________________________________ 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Children should  now be in full winter uniform in 
line with school policy. 

CRAFT FAYRE 
Friday 26 November 6.00 - 8.00p.m. in the School 
Hall 
 

Please come and join us and enjoy the many craft 
stalls, tombola, Irish coffee/refreshments.   Please 
donate a cake (shop bought or home made which we 
can sell on the evening). 
 

If you  have any gifts suitable for the tombola stall 
we would be very grateful. 
 

Hopefully you will be able to buy some 
early Christmas gifts. 
 

All proceeds are for creative resources. 

CHILDREN IN NEED MUFTY DAY - ‘DRESS 
IN A SINGLE COLOUR’ 
We are again supporting ‘Children in Need’ on  
Friday 19 November.   
 
For the charge of £1.00 children are entitled not to 
wear their school uniform for the day.  Join in the 
occasion and ‘dress in a single colour’ of your 
choice. 
 
 
  
 

QUIZ QUESTION 
Which of the Harry Potter books will be released in 
November as a film? 



   
 
 
 
      REMEMBRANCE 
                      Eternal rest grant to them, O Lord, 
                       And let perpetual light shine upon Them. 
                                     May they rest in peace. 
       

                          Amen 
 

                                 May the souls of the faithful departed, 
         Through the mercy of God, rest in  Peace 
   
        Amen 
 

DISCO - FRIDAY 3  DECEMBER 
The theme for this year’s Disco is ’Cowboys 
and Cowgirls’ for both children and adults.   
 

Tickets will go on sale from Monday 22 
November 2010 - adults £2.50 and 
Children £1.50.      
 

A treat for everyone who wears fancy dress and 
an overall prize for the best 
dressed! 

MR TURVEY’S JOKE CORNER! 
 
Q.     What did the alien say to the 
 garden? 
 
A.  Take me to your weeder!! 

SCHOOL TRIPS 
Thank you for supporting the various school 
trips we do appreciate your continued support. 
 
Unfortunately not all school trips can be 
planned too far in advance due to availability 
and circumstances at the time. 
 
We do try to give you as much notice as  
possible and suggest staggered payments for the 
more expensive trips. 
 
Thank you again, we know the children enjoy 
their trips out. 
 

POPPIES 
Poppies are now on sale and we are asking for 
donations of at least 20p per poppy.  Please 
support this worthwhile cause. 




